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Year 6 SAT's Breakfast: 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
As you are aware, SATs Week is the week beginning 13th May. Children 
need to be in school Monday 13th May through to Thursday 16th May at 
8.15am. (If your child is at before school club, they will come to the hall 
at this time.) 
 
We will be providing them with an extra breakfast before they start 
the tests. This is a time to chat and relax with friends before the rest of 
the school arrive. Children can have breakfast at home or in school or 
both depending on their preference.  
 
During the SATs tests, with the exception of the Reading test, children 
are allowed to ask an adult to read questions to them. There will be 
adults in the room available for this purpose. The children are used to 
this practice and we strongly encourage them to do so as this often 
helps them to understand the questions better. There is no limit to how 
many questions they can ask to be read to them. This is in line with the 
guidance issued by the Standards and Testing Agency. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 


